
Christmas Fair    Wednesday 7th December 2022 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are really looking forward to our Christmas fair on Wednesday, and thank 
you once again for all the items you have sent in on Mufti days that will help us 
raise some money for our school fund. 
 
Entrance is through the doors at the back of the hall (juniors) OR through the 
main entrance (infants & Y3), which will be opened at 1.30pm (not before, so 
please don’t come too early as it will be cold waiting outside!). Parents & carers 
then go to the classrooms to collect their children to take them round the stalls. Once 
you have finished, then you can take your children home, but you must sign them 
out; either by the door into the hall or through the front door, by Mrs Jackson. The 
fair will close at 2.30pm. 
 
If you can't make it, don't worry, your child will be able to spend some time looking 
round the fair, with a member of staff, and can be collected at the usual time of 3pm.  
 
Children in Year 5 & 6 will be in charge of some stalls, and will also be able to go 
around the fair without an adult if necessary. 
 
If you arrange for your child to go around the fair with another adult, please make 
sure that the class teacher knows by messaging them on class dojo.  
 
Due to the number of people on the premises, Marigold Class (Nursery) will be 
closed for the afternoon. 
 
We ask that wherever possible you bring with you, or send your child with, coins as 
we won’t have enough float to deal with an influx of notes! 
 
We look forward to seeing you if you can make it, 
 
Many Thanks, 


